
GRADUATE COUNCIL MINUTES 
FEBRUARY 14, 2014 

 
 
 
In lieu of rescheduling the February 11 Graduate Council meeting that was not held due to 

university closure for inclement weather, information was e-mailed to members of the Graduate 

Council relative to the following agenda, prepared and submitted to members a week prior to the 

meeting: 

1. Approval of the minutes of the meeting of February 4, 2014 
 
2. Consideration of Graduate Faculty Applications for Dr. Shane Banks and Dr. Jill 

Simpson 
 
3. Consideration of the request from the Department of Foreign Languages for new courses: 

SP 505/506/510/511 and cross list with SP 405/406/410/411; SP 601/602/611/612; SP 
621; FL 590 and cross list with FL 490 – tabled from 2-4-14 meeting 

 
4. Consideration of the request from the Department of CSIS for inactivation of four 

courses:  CIS 506, CIS 545, CIS 601, CIS 602; update course title and description:  CIS 
688; add a new course:  CIS 644 to meet the needs of students interested in SAP 

 
5. Consideration of the request from the College of Business for revisions to MBA 

admission requirements: incorporate a minimum GPA for Executive MBA and remove 
the prerequisite of “Quantitative Methods in Business;” revisions to concentrations:  
change to conform to CIS department changes previously considered, change in finance 
concentration to clarify cross listed class, delete  “Professional Concentration,” clarify the 
language referring to “traditional” and “executive” MBA; and non-substantive/editorial 
changes 
 

Members of the Graduate Council were directed to inform the Office of Academic Affairs of any 

concerns. Since all voting members responded with approval of the agenda as presented, this 

action is placed in the form of approved minutes. 

 
 
 

________________________________ 
Lee Renfroe, Chairperson 

 


